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The Garment District Neighbourhood Association (www.gdnatoronto.org) has enjoyed a 

collaborative relationship with the Waterworks development team of MOD Developments and 

Woodcliffe Landmark Properties since August 2015.  Since then we have seen the evolution of a 

historic building site into a vision that includes a recreational YMCA, a “hip” food hall, and 

rejuvenated parkland … all welcome additions to the community.  The development team has 

demonstrated its sensitivity to and respect for the neighbourhood throughout the process. 

We wish nothing but the best for this application and offer our complete support. 

Valerie Eggertson, Secretary, on behalf of GDNA 
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